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   I request that you drop this request entirely.  The voters already voted against a 

very similar proposal, and this current proposal goes even further to change our 

current system.   Please do not further erode the trust in our states elections system.   

The proposals set forth in this proposed legislation removes the voice of many 

Oregonians, even though it is being touted as doing the opposite.   Please use your 

time and energy to work on legislation that improves our lives in Oregon and on 

legislation that Oregonians actually desire. 

 

 


